
Monday April 13th, 1964 

The Board of Trustees held their regular meeting on Monday, 

April 13th, 1964 with all members present except Bro. George 

Ambrose. Bro. MacPherson read the 121st Psalm from the Bible. 

After which Bro. George Griffin opened with prayer. 

Pastor Roberson said he would like to take the opportunity at 

this time to thank the Board in behalf of his wife and self 

for letting them go to Spokane Washington to their grand-
daughter's funeral. As they appreciated it very much. 

Bro. MacPherson then read the minutes of the previous meeting, 
and they were accepted as read. Bro. Dron also gave his 
treasures report, and they were accepted as read. 

Bro. George Ambrose being absent, Bro. George Griffin then 
gave us the report of the House Committee. Such as the need 
for fans in the rest rooms, painting, railing for the ramp in 
the hall and also the work to be done on Brandywine St. 

Pastor Roberson then reported to the Board that he would like 
to see something done with the doors of the church, and also 
have the Hens Fellowship paint the Hens Bible Class room and 
the Womens rest rooms. Also to look into the matter of the 
tile in the lobby of the church. 

A motion was made by Bro. Thomas Griffith and seconded by Bro. 
MacPherson that we purchase three fans for the ladies and 
mens rest rooms. Motion carried. 

Pastor Roberson then brought to the Boards attention the 
matter of Bro. Waggner going for the 50th anniversary 
convention at Springfeild. He suggested that as he had been 
away that we give Bro. Waggner 0.00.00 for expenses for him 
and his wife to go to Springfeild with. A motion was made by 
Pastor Roberson and seconded by Bro. Heintz to let them go. 

A motion was made to ajourn by Bro. Dron and seconded by 
Bro. Heintz, Pastor Roberson then closed the meeting with 
prayer. 

Charles MacPherson 

Secretary 


